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	December 2017
Tax Collection Information
Mailing Information:
Make check payable to: 
Town of Omro Treasurer
4205 Rivermoor Rd
Omro WI 54963
Please include your phone number if paying by mail in case I have a question about your payment.
The postmark on your envelope will be used to determine the day of payment.
Please enclose a self-addressed stamped envelope with enough postage to receive a receipt.
Refund checks for overpayment of taxes will be approved and mailed after the next meeting of the town Board.  No refunds are issued for $1.00 or less.
In Person Payments:
If you wish to pay taxes at the Town Hall, the dates and times are listed below.  Please pay with exact amounts.
Saturday, December 23, 2017 – 8:00 to 11:00 am
Saturday, December 30, 2017 – 8:00 to 11:00 am
Wednesday, January 31, 2018 – 8:00 to 11:00 am

**Second installment payments are to be paid to:
Winnebago County Treasurer
PO Box 2806
Oshkosh WI  54903-2806

Dog License Information

All dogs housed in the Town of Omro must be licensed.
The license fee is $10.00 per dog.
You must provide proof of rabies vaccination.

Residences on 5 acres or less are restricted to no more than 2 dogs.  Agriculturally zoned property with more than 5 acres, are limited to no more than 5 dogs. 

Multiple dog licenses may be issued for $35.00.

The Town’s Dog Ordinance levies a fine for any dog found to be unlicensed within the town.

If you would like to purchase a dog license while making your tax payment, please include a separate check for the dog license amount.




























Burn Permits
Cost for a burn permit is $10.00 and can be obtained from the Town Treasurer at 685.2111.  

If you would like to purchase a burn permit while making your tax payment, please include a separate check for the permit amount.

Barrel burning is currently allowed.














Lottery & Gaming Credit
If you did not have a lottery & gaming credit on your tax bill you may still be eligible!  You must have occupied your house in Wisconsin as your primary residence on January 1, 2017.  Contact the Town Treasurer at 685.2111 with questions.








